
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

FOOD WASTE GRINDER SUB-COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
A meeting of the Food Waste Grinder Sub-Committee scheduled to be held on 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 15, 2014, York Region Administrative Centre, 17250 Yonge 
Street, in the Town of Newmarket, has been cancelled. 
 
The next meeting of the Food Waste Grinder Sub-Committee is scheduled for 
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 12, 2014 at 9:30 a.m.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
DENIS KELLY 
REGIONAL CLERK 
 
C. Martin 
January 9, 2014 
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Mayor G. Dawe, Chair 
Regional Councillor J. Heath, Vice-Chair 
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Regional Councillor D. Schulte 
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